
Red Class Newsletter 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We were absolutely delighted to welcome our lovely class back to school on Monday. Our learning experiences 

have been based on team and partner work to help children engage with each other and their learning. We have 

kept them very busy! We have built homes for big and small cuddly toys, made  nature art, competed against 

the clock in our Maths activities, and spent time outside in our garden.  

Next week in our Literacy lessons we will visit ‘Roper’s Shop’ having written  shopping lists  and creating our 

own labels for the food it sells. We will be beginning to think about sequencing instructions. 

Our Maths learning will be based on consolidating what we know about halving and doubling , and we will be 

learning how to collect and record our own data.   

In R.E, we are looking forward to Easter through our topic of Growing. 

Reminder: Books will be  changed on Tuesdays and Wednesdays.  

 

We would like to wish all the mums, carers and loved ones who are special to the 

children, a very happy and loving Mother’s Day. We hope you get a chance to relax!  

We are looking forward to another super week of learning! 

f you have any comments or questions please send an email to red@margaretroper.croydon.sch.uk and we will 

be in touch. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Miss May and Mrs Brotherton 
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